Sherman Hills Subdivision Emergcy HOA Meeting

Minutes

December 3rd, 2015

An emergency meeting was called to order at 6:20 p.m. at the Ridge Manor Recreation Center by Peggy.

Peggy, Debbie and Connie were present.

Peggy received a letter of resignation from the current president, Vickie Raley. The Raley's have sold their house and will be moving outside of Sherman Hills Subdivision before the end of the month.

A motion was made and carried to have Stan Burke, a former HOA president take over the position for 1 year. All were in favor and the motion was carried. Stan Burke will hold the position of President for 1 year.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.